
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 1, 2016 
 
Reference: Peer Advisement Program – Computer Systems Technology Department 
 
 
Dear Ashwin, 
 
I want to thank you for your service to your department, the college, and especially your students 
in your role as Faculty Mentor for the Peer Advisement Program in your department. The 
voluntary leadership of the faculty mentors is critical to ensuring that the program 
accomplishments contribute to the goals of the program. 
 
As a faculty mentor, you have mentored and managed four student peer advisors.  Under your 
leadership the program hosted career seminars, a family workshop at the local elementary school, 
and co-hosted the first Girl Day Event at City Tech for female high school students. 
 
We have had a successful year and I hope to continue working together. 
 
Thank you for your dedication to your students and the program. 
 
 
With warm regards, 
 
  
 
 
 
Melanie Villatoro, P.E. 
Assistant Professor 
Program Director for Peer Advisement Program 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


